
From: Leaf Mike (NLTPCT) [mailto] 

Sent: 14- Apr- 11 11:18 
To: McNeill, Alastair 

Cc: Lancaster, K; McPherson, Ian; Peter Woof 
Subject: Land development in Kirkby Lonsdale 

I write as a local resident who has a holiday letting business in Kirkby 

Lonsdale. I also have a professional interest in the potential public health 

impacts of the proposed developments. 

Firstly, the website is prohibitively complicated for an effective 

consultation, hence the e mail. 

Whilst recognising the need for further developments, the proposed 

expansion of Kirkby Lonsdale by 30% is excessive. It will turn the Town 

from a quaint Market Town, (a jewel of a place that nestles neatly 

between the Dales and the Lakes), to an overspill area for SLDC. The 

tourist industry is crucial for the survival of the town, and such an 

expansion will damage the town as a tourist destination. 

If houses need to be built, why not consider the land by the Booths 

roundabout on the south side of the A65. It would be easy to create a 

junction to the existing roundabout, and people would then not need to 

drive their cars to the local amenities. Developing sites next to existing 

residential properties is particular distressing for local residents, and 

further consideration needs to be made for alternatives. 

  

  

Thanks 
  

Mike Leaf 
  
 

 
NHS North Lancashire is subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If it is asked by a third party to disclose 
information sent to it by email or in any other documented format, decisions about the release 
of such information will be made on the basis of its understanding and application of the 
legislation 

 
 


